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Dates for the Diary…

Scrapbook Project Exhibition 
Monday 7th November 3:30 – 4:00pm

Individual School Photos –
Rescheduled date

Friday 18th November​

Fire Service visit (Year 2 and Year 5 only) 
Monday 28th November

Parents Evening
Wednesday 30th November and Thursday 

1s t December​

Nativity
Wednesday 7th December​

Panto trip
Wednesday 14th December​

Christmas Dinner
Thursday 15th December

Last day of term 
Friday 16th December 

Inset Day 
Monday 3rd January

Little Angels
This week the children have 
been learning from the book 
Spinderella by Julia Donaldson 
and Sebastien Braun. They have 
been dressing up, carving 
pumpkins, exploring science 
experiments and looking at 
colour and shapes through their 
art. What a fun packed week!

Scrapbook Project Exhibition
We would like to invite parents
to our first Scrapbook Project
Exhibition on Monday 7th
November. We will be
displaying the amazing
scrapbook pages that children
have created based on their
favourite books. The exhibition
will run from 3:30 -
4:00 in the school hall. The 
PTFA will be providing 
refreshments and are asking for 
parents to donate cakes. These 
can be brought to the school 
office after school or on 
Monday morning.
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Shining Bright
w/c 31/11/2022

CR
Pippa W

C1
Ivy

C2
Darcey

C3
Ava

Class Dojo Champion
w/c 31/11/2022

CR
Jessica-Mia

C1
Rupert

C2
Eliza

C3
Angelica

Congratulations
Well done to Reuben for his 
swimming achievements and to 
Silva for completing her first 
Taekwondo class. It’s lovely 
when the children have 
achievements they share with 
us. 

Ethos Committee
The Ethos committee are 
looking for additional members 
to help monitor and develop 
the schools' Christian vision. 
They meet around 3 times a 
year. If you are interested, 
please contact school so we can 
put you in touch with the 
relevant people.
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Theatre Alibi

We had the wonderful theatre 
alibi in this week performing 
‘The Parcel.’

PTFA
We are keen that the children 
become actively involved in 
raising money for the PTFA 
through each classes organising
individual events/sales and 
then deciding how the money 
generated should be spent for 
their class. PTFA class reps will 
be helping with ideas and 
organisation of this class fund 
raising - if you would like to 
help or have ideas on how 
money could be raised for your 
child's class, please get in 
touch.

Poppies
Remembrance day poppies will 
go on sale on Monday next 
week. Poppies will be 50p and 
anything else will be £1. We 
will ask that children who buy 
slap bands keep them in their 
bags once they have bought 
them.

PTFA class reps 
Class R – Fran Greenslade 
(Theo’s mum)
Class 1 – Anne-Marie Gold 
(Herbie and Arthur’s mum)
Class 2 – Jen Mayor (Rowan's 
mum)
Class 3 – Lorna Norris (Riley’s 
mum)


